
 

 

 

Year 11 IB Options Evening – Class of 2022 
 

 

 
     Dear families, 
 

5
th November 2019 

We would like to invite you to our Year 11 Options Evening. This will take place on 

Tuesday 12
th

November from 5.30-7pm in our Multi-Purpose Room and Theatre. 
 
 
At BSB we offer the International Baccalaureate Diploma Programme (IBDP) and the 

International Baccalaureate Diploma Courses (IBGC). Both pre-university programmes 

are two-year pathways which begin in Year 12 and are completed in Year 13. 

 
The event will begin at 5.30pm in the Multi-Purpose Room where subject specialists 

will be available to discuss the requirements of their courses and to answer any 

questions you may have about their subject. There will then be a presentation in the 

Theatre at 6.15pm about what the IB entails and an explanation will be given as to how 

the options process works at BSB.  

 
After Options Evening, students will have time to consider the information they have 

gathered before having to complete the Subject Selection Forms. Naturally, as the 

decisions students make at this stage of their education may affect their career paths in 

the future, it is important that they think carefully about what is right for them. Students 

will then be asked to complete the Subject Selection Form by Friday 6th December. This 

should be handed in to Mrs Warrier, the Assistant IB Coordinator (Office C311). 
 
It is important to note that while best efforts are made to give students their first 

choices, this is not always possible and a review may need to take place. Please note that 

for classes to run there will need to be a minimum number of students. 

 

Should you wish to find out more about the IBDP programme that we offer, please 

follow the links below to view three short IBO videos. 

The IB Diploma Programme: A broad and balanced 

education https://vimeo.com/267608336 

 

https://vimeo.com/267608336


 

 

 

   DP learners: are prepared for the future . https://vimeo.com/150160166 

   DP learners: are global citizens . https://vimeo.com/150160162 

 

I look forward to seeing you all there.  

 
Kind regards 

 
 
Ms Sarah Donnelly 
Assistant Head of Secondary and IB Diploma Coordinator 

 

 

 

https://vimeo.com/150160166
https://vimeo.com/150160162

